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30th September 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Another busy week where the children have enjoyed their learning and 

have been working hard in their classes.  

 

 

  

 

Dates for your diary 
 

24th-28th Oct 2022 October half term  

31st Oct 2022 Inset day – No children in school  

 
25th November 2022 

PTFA Own clothes day  
(£1 donation)  
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On Friday the children have been learning about caring for the world as part of 

the Laudato Si  message from Pope Francis. 
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Year 4 took part in a Science lesson this week with Mr Pickavance 

 

 

Science was good  

Kyle 
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It was interesting to 

see how fast the 

temperature went up 

and down on the 

thermometer  

Giyan  
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The temperature went up 

really fast – It was really 

great to see it  

Jacob  
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It was fun! 

Theodora 
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Some more thoughts from year 4 

about their science lesson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kyran has provided the joke this week.   

What wobbles in the sky? 

A Jellycopter! 

 

Best wishes  

P Fearn  

Mrs Paula Fearn  

Executive Headteacher  

I liked it when 

we used the 

thermometer  

Brooke 

It was 

remarkable 

and it did 

melt  

Romeo 


